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	A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATIONAL SERVICE UNIT #2 WAS CONVENED IN OPEN AND PUBLIC SESSION ON MONDAY, June 17, 2019 AT 1:00 P.M. AT THE ESU 2 BUILDING, FREMONT NE. 
Notice of the meeting was given in advance by publication and/or posting in accordance with the Board approved method for giving notice of meetings.  Notice of this meeting was given in advance to all members of the Board of Education.  The Secretary of the Board maintains a list of the news media requesting notification of meetings and advance notification to the listed media of the time and place of the meeting and the subjects to be discussed at this meeting was provided.  Availability of the agenda was communicated in the publicized notice and a current copy of the Agenda was maintained as stated in the publicized notice.  All proceedings of the Board of Education, except as may be hereinafter noted, were taken while the convened meeting was open to the attendance of the public.
The Board President called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.
ANNOUNCEMENT OF OPEN MEETINGS ACT POSTING

At the beginning of this meeting, the President announced and informed the public that a current copy of the Open Meetings Act is posted in the Meeting Room
ROLL CALL WAS TAKEN: 
CONSENT AGENDA:

It was moved by Robertson and seconded by Schrieber to approve the consent agenda which included: the agenda for the current meeting, minutes of the May 20, 2019 Regular Board Meeting, approve the absence of Rich McGill, Ed Rastovski and Louise Nabb, and to accept the Treasurer’s Report which included a monthly bank balance, payroll and bills. After discussion and on roll call vote, the Board voted as follows:
Voting for: Schrieber, Erickson, Robertson, Gibson and Connealy
Voting against: None
Not voting: None
Motion carried (5-0)
ACTION ITEMS: 
POLICY 5225 GRANT AWARD PROCEDURES:  It was moved by Schrieber and seconded by Erickson to approve Policy 5225 Grant Award Procedures. After discussion and on roll call vote the Board voted as follows:

Voting for:  Erickson, Robertson, Gibson, Connealy and Schrieber
Voting against:  none

Not voting:  none

Motion carried (5-0)

INFORMATION ITEMS:

BOARD ITEMS:  The AESA National Conference is Dec 4-7 in Phoenix Arizona this year.
FACILITY/FINANACE:  Update and design printout of the Conference Room entrance was provided to everyone present.  Went over the signage, lighting and parking.  A copy of the proposed 2019-2020 budget was distributed and discussed.
STUDENT SERVICES:  Roni Wobken and Mike Feit from the Independent Program gave an impressive presentation at the State Mental Health Conference.
TECHNOLOGY:  The Technology department have been in and out of the office this summer and will continue to help districts with their needs.  Extensive work is planned at Cedar Bluffs, Logan View, Yutan and Scibner-Snyder.
SPECIAL PROJECTS:  Eleven middle school students attended a school career camp sponsored by the Dinklage Foundation.  There are currently 156 students enrolled for fall classes through the P2T program.  The program will be moving to the new location in Wet Point in July.
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT:  Eileen Barks is making final plans with a professor from out of state, to help us develop what is called Triad Training for our leaders.  This will benefit principals with their walkthrough process and focus on observation data analysis.
Next meeting will be August 19, 2019 @ 1:00 p.m.

Adjourn at 1:46 p.m.

Secretary

	


